
Town of Killingly 
Public Safety Commission 

REGULAR MEETING  
Wednesday, June 26, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. 

Meeting to be held at 
Killingly Town Hall, 1ST Floor, Planning & Development Office 

 
MINUTES 

 
1. Call to order 

Chair, Amy Shatney, called the meeting to order at 7:03 p.m. (19:03 hours). 
 

2. Roll Call 
Members Present: Amy Shatney, Scott Clifford, Maurice Knorr. Donald Preston 
was absent with notice.  
 
Also Present:  

Randy Daggett, KB Ambulance 

 
3. Adoption of Minutes Regular Meeting of May 29, 2019 

 
Motion was made by S. Clifford to adopt the Minutes of the Regular Meeting of May 
29, 2019, as presented. Second by M. Knorr. Motion carried unanimously (3-0-0). 

 
4. Citizen Participation and Correspondence – None. 

                         
5. Public Safety Updates 

a) Resident State Trooper/Killingly Police – No Representation. 
 

b) Fire Marshal – No Representation. 
 

c) Fire District  
Randy Daggett reported that there were no updates. 

 
d) Ambulance 

Randy Daggett reported: 

 He provided copies of the Monthly Ambulance Report (May) 
to Commission Members. 
253 calls for service (Killingly) 
210 transports 
43 cancelled calls 

 New generator (100K) is being built 

 Coverage:  
During the day - Two ambulances and one fly car medic. 
At night – Two medics until 10 p.m. and then one medic and 
one ambulance staffed. 
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 They will remount the oldest ambulance (which is a 2010 
and has over 150,000 miles on it. They will put a new cabin 
chassis in and utilize the old box which will get some 
upgrades. Should be done by fall. Cost under $100,000. 

 They will try to replace the 2013 Mercedez as soon as 
possible. They are getting high mileage due to mutual aid 
calls. There was discussion. 

  
6. New Business  

 Maurice Knorr commented that a person in his neighborhood has 
been speeding on his motorcycle and also in his car. Ms. Shatney 
will convey this information to Trooper Esposito. There was 
discussion. 

 There was discussion regarding Constables. 

 Scott Clifford spoke about the NDDH Vial of Life Program which 
aids with communication with emergency responders. He provided 
information/kits to Commission Members. Kits are available through 
NDDH (860)774-7350. 

 Randy Daggett spoke about the Sword Program which started on 
June 1, 2019. All heroin overdoses must be reported to the State 
(through Poison Control). 

 
7. Council Member Report – No Representation. 

 
8. Other 

    

 The Recording Secretary announced that she is resigning and will 
e-mail her letter of resignation to Commission Members 

 

 Ms. Shatney stated that she will contact Jason Anderson regarding 
Car Seat Safety information. 

 
   11.  Adjournment 

 
Motion was made by S. Clifford to adjourn at 7:20 p.m. (19:20 p.m.). Second by M. 
Knorr. Motion carried unanimously (3-0-0). 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
J.S. Perreault 
Recording Secretary 

 
 
 
 


